
PPP Oct 28 

Friends of Valley View, 

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held next week!!!                

These, most important meetings, are designed to help us work closely together for the benefit of your 

child! The coordination of services, both in the home and within the school, is critical for the academic 

success of all our students. If you cannot make the assigned conference date, we will call to reschedule.  

 The PTO Book Fair and Celebration of Reading was a great success! Total book sales came to 

$5,595. 65. Thanks to the generosity of many, $1,800 was spent on books for teachers and classroom 

libraries. The spaghetti supper was outstanding! The guest readers were a hoot! Special thanks to our 

readers: Julie Colson, Patty Burlingame, David Brinkman, Donna Kent, Kathy Schnuerle, Peggy Buehler, 

Teri Neumayer, Ellie and Shannon Rogers. Literacy WINS! 

 Make sure to look over the list of upcoming events. Here are some notable calendar changes 

and additions. This weekend the PTO needs the help of strong men and women. On Sunday, the 2nd 

from 8:00-12:00, we will fill and sell sandbags for cash. We NEED your help! As incentive….you will get 

paid in pizza! There is no school on Veterans Day, November the 11th. The students will celebrate our 

Vets on Monday, the 10th. Thanksgiving vacation is only November 26 and 27, not the whole week as 

done in the past. See below for more info! 

Upcoming events 
10/27-30 PTO Wreath order forms sent home *Ice Cream Party for the class with the most 
10/30 End of the 1st Quarter  

11/2 8:00-12:00 PTO SANDBAGGING at Boundary County Landfill—bring 
a friend…….and gloves. “We need man help!” Dads, here is a chance to 

help your PTO!! You will be paid in PIZZA following the event!  
11/2 Time Change—fall back one hour  

11/3-7 Parent-Teacher Conferences!!! We need your attendance!!! 
11/4 Picture re-takes 
11/10 8:30 Veterans Day Celebration at flag pole  
11/10 6:00 Board Meeting at BFHS 
11/11 Veterans Day—No School 

11/12 5:15 PTO Meeting NEW TIME!!!  
11/13 Return PTO Wreath order forms 

11/17-20 Idaho Family Reading Week. Stay tuned for the details of this 
special event!!! 

11/19 4:30 Executive Council meeting 
11/20 Deliver PTO Wreaths 
 

Respectfully submitted by,        

Gary Pflueger, Principal 


